
 
 
 
 
 

 
All Branch Mail Out #81a 
 
Date:   November 18, 2020 

 
TO:    NS/NU Branches    

    NS/NU Executive Council      
    NS/NU Zone Commanders      

NS/NU Past Presidents 
NS/NU Command Staff 

     
From:   Comrade Valerie Mitchell-Veinotte 

    Executive Director 
NS/NU Command, RCL   

 
Subject:          URGENT 

 

Message: Comrades:  The attached email from National Command 

contains information and application form for the recently 
announced federal funding available to RCL Branches.  This 
information was originally sent directly to Branches by 
National Command in an all branch mailing. It is being 
provided by this office for ease of access.  Timelines are 
extremely tight so urgent action is required. 
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